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From: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 
Tuesday, January 11, 2011 11:43 AM 
'jamesbruc@aol.com' 
Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Case No. 14552; Application of BOPCO for Approval of a Pilot Waterflood, etc 

Dear Jim 

There is a concern in this case about the PLU #153, one of the wells in the area of review. The well data concerning this 
well indicates that the 10 % casing is cemented at 3578 feet, and the 7 5/8 casing is cemented at 11,450, w/ TOC at 
8193, indicating that the annulus behind the 7 5/8 casing is open across the proposed injection interval and clear up to 
the surface. In the absence of additional data, we would be disposed to require remedial work to seal off the injection 
zone in this well. 

Please advise if there is additional information indicating that this well does not present a problem as the information in 
the C-108s suggests. 

Sincerely 
David 


